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The HSC Exams are drawing 
to a close and the final exam, 

Visual Arts is on Wednesday. I would like to wish the 
students all the best for this exam and for when the 
results are released on Wednesday December 16. 
 

The annual Solar Car Challenge was held last Friday 
in Albury. The team under the guidance of Mr 
Torocsik did well coming fifth overall. They received 
a prize for the visual presentation of their car and for 
their race day shirts. The team was: Thanks also to 
Aaron Link from Biti Motors who was a mentor to the 
team. 
 

Next week sees the academic roll over into 2016 
classes. All students need to be fully prepared and 
ready for the commencement of classes for Years 8-
12 on Monday. 
 

This week will be a very busy one. The activities 
include:  

PRINCIPAL  Year 10 Social Night 

 Senior Cricket v Wagga Wagga High School 

 RSA Course for Year 12 students 

 Year 10 Canoe trip 

 Positive 2 excursion. 
 

Good luck to all the students involved. 

Canteen Roster 

Tuesday 3 November 
Jane Yates  

 

Wednesday 4 November 
Sara Male 

 

Thursday 5 November  
Melissa Churchill 

  

 Friday 6 November 
Jacinta Singe 

 

Monday 9 November 
Helen Law 
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Calendar  

Tuesday 03/11/15 
Year 10 Social Night 7.00pm—10.00pm in Hall 
 

Wednesday 04/11/15 
Senior Cricket at BHS 
 

Wednesday 04/11/15 & Thursday 05/11/15 
Modelling Course at Wodonga TAFE 
 

Thursday 05/11/15 
RSA Course at BHS 
 

Friday 06/11/15 
Positive 2 Excursion 

Girls’ Cricket—By Sophie Schulz 
Billabong High School Year 7 and 8 Cricket Team 
competed against Corowa High School on Monday. 
We had great success with Faith Doyle and Sophie 
Schulz retiring while batting. The girls did an 
outstanding job fielding and some fabulous bowlers 
were Shalayla Wheeler, Caitlyn Wardius, Hannah 
Wolter and Rosie Yates who also showed great 
sportsmanship. As overall winners we received a 
signed bat by the Victorian Bushrangers. 
 

The team members were: Sophie Schulz (Captain), 
Rosie Yates, April Kennedy, Hannah Wolter, Georgia 
Way, Lucy Way, Caitlyn Wardius, Maddison Clancy, 
Faith Doyle, Sheridan Lieschke and Shalayla 
Wheeler. 

SCHOOL CANTEEN 

Book Packs for Year 7 & Year 8  
are now available from the Canteen 

$35.00 per pack 

Henty Grand Scottish Deb Ball 
 

A reminder to all prospective Debs, their families 
and friends that the next Henty Grand Scottish Deb 
Ball will be held April 1 2016. The first practice will 
be February 4 2016. Any enquires to Helen Terlich 
0419 738 991 or Beryl Meyer 0427 293 174. 

CULCAIRN   CARERS   CATCH-UP 

Do you care for someone who lives with mental 
illness? Why not be part of a new, mutual 
support group and enjoy some fine time-out with 
other carers. 
 

Come to morning tea at Culcairn Library, 42 
Balfour Street., at 10:30 am Wednesday 
November 25. 
 

Please call Luch Lo Bartolo at Carer Assist 
on 02 6021 5882 if you’d like to come. 
Supported by Carer Assist and Greater Hume 
Shire. 

Girls’ Cricket Team 
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Proud sponsor of  

Billabong High School  

Livestock Program  

Solar Car Challenge 
On Friday October 30, our Solar Car Team consisting of Brodie 
Hall, Ty Voss, Joe Heath and Connor Heir with industry mentor, Mr 
Aaron Link from Biti Motors, Culcairn and Mr Torocsik our teacher; 
competed against ten other schools for the title of ‘Solar Car 
Champion!’ Our team was called ‘Inferno’ and our slogan—’We 
Burn Brighter than the Sun!’ The first few laps were very promising 
after a sensational ‘drive’ from Joe Heath who had our car in third 
position for the start of the race after some very impressive driving. 
At one stage the car actually ‘drifted’ around one of the corners! As 
it turned out the sun was not on our side and due to overcast conditions our car began to slow down and 
was soon running at 1/3 of it’s original pace. Our team fought hard all the way and finished in a very 
respectful fifth position overall. Well done to the students involved in the solar team and many thanks to Mr 
Link from Biti Motors, Mr Torocsik and Mr Duke for assisting with the car during the construction phase. We 
will be back to burn up the track next year!! 
 

Year 10 Peer Support Camp 
The Year 10 Peer Support Camp was held last week at the Great Aussie Holiday Park. Students undertook 
training in preparation for the Peer Support Program in 2016. The program is aimed at assisting Year 7 
students in their transition into high school. 

Henty Swim Club 2015-2016  
Starts Back Soon! 

 

Swim Club will officially start back for training on 
Monday November 23.  Quality training by a qualified 
coach in personally categorised classes, opportunities 
to challenge yourself, improve your swim times and to 
enjoy BBQs, social gatherings and much more! We 
will have swimwear available for purchase at 
registration, as well as flippers and goggles. 
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